CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-9085

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 96-81
From: John T. Felton, Public Works Director/City Engineer
Date: August 21, 1996
Subject: Request for paving the approaches to Susitna Street

The Council requested that | investigate the possibility of paving the approaches to
Susitna Street at its intersection with Knik Goose Bay Road. | reviewed the site and have
determined that it is possible to complete this project this year. The easterly approach to
the intersection was the one under consideration; however the westerly approach needs
to be done at the same time. There is just as much traffic on that side of the intersection.

| would propose that we pave a 40' x 24' approach on each side with 20' radii corners.
This will allow for both commercial and residential traffic to better enter Knik Goose Bay
Road.

| discussed the financing with Dean. He suggested that the project, estimated at $5,500,
be funded by excess interest from the CIP Fund balance.

RECOMMENDATION:

The Public Works Department recommends that the Council authorize the paving of both
east and west approaches from Susitna Street to Kink Goose Bay Road and pay for the
project using excess interest from the CIP Fund balance.

John T. Felton
Public Works Director/City Engineer

APPROVED

DATE:
BY: L )




